August 15, 2019

Kelly Rajzer

Director

Romeoville Parks and Recreation Department
900 W. Romeo Road

Romeoville, IL 60446

Deer Crossing Wall Renovation
Wight & Company Project No. 190118

Dear Kelly,

Exhibit A

Wight

wightco.com

2500 North Frontage Road
Darien, IL 60561

P 630.969.7000
F 630.969.7979

On August 6, 2019, proposals were received for the Deer Crossing Wall Renovation Project. A total of
three contractors submitted a bid for this work, please see results below. After reviewing the bids from
A Horn, Inc. of Barrington IL, Jimmy Z Masonry Corporation of Crystal Lake, IL, and Cyberdyne
Masonry of Aurora, and discussions with the Romeoville Parks and Recreation Department, we have
concluded the Cyberdyne base bid proposal for masonry work associated with the amphitheater seat

walls and columns of $77,775.00 to be reasonable.

An alternate bid item was included in the bid. This alternate was for additional masonry work within the

playground area.

We have reviewed the proposal forms and found everything in order. Cyberdyne has long history of
quality work with Wight & Company. Please advise us of your decision so we may prepare the AlA

contract document and schedule the pre-construction meeting.

The Cyberdyne proposal lists a number of ‘not included’ items in the first paragraph and itemized as
numbers 1 through 17. Wight has reviewed these items and determined that they are not necessary

and the exclusion of these items will not negatively affect the project.

Proposal Summary
e Cyberdyne Masonry

o Base Bid: $77,775.00
o Alternate 1 (ADD): $61,200.00

e Jimmy Z Masonry Corporation
o Base Bid: $112,000.00
o Alternate 1 (ADD): $58,000.00

e A Horn Inc.
o Base Bid: $104,000.00
o Alternate 1 (ADD): $75,100.00

Please contact me should you have any questions regarding these matters.

Respectfully submitted,
Wight & Company

8
i il T —
Pl

Ryan Alexander, CPSI
Project Manager

Architecture-Engineering - Construction > INTEGRATED SOLUTIONS



